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Phonics workshop 

Dear Parents of Reception children. 

On Monday 14th October at 2.15 and Thursday 17th October at 3.30 we will be 

holding short meetings to explain how we teach phonics in Early Years. These will 

take place in Mrs Habel’s classroom. The session is being repeated to accommodate 

more parents, so please only attend one. 

During the meetings we will explain our approach to teaching phonics, answer any 

questions that you may have and you will be able to see some of the resources that 

we use to support the teaching of phonics. 

If you would like to attend, please indicate on the slip below. Miss Worwood and 

Miss Richmond are kindly running a crèche in Willow room on Thursday 17th from 

3.30 so if you wish to leave your children with them, please also indicate below so 

we have an idea of numbers (no child under 2). 

If you are unable to attend, we will ensure the slides are put onto the school website 

following the meeting. 

EYFS Team 

 

EYFS Phonics workshop 2019 

 I would like to attend the meeting on Monday 14th October 2019 at 2.15  

 

 I would like to attend the meeting on Thursday 17th  October 2019 at 3.30 

Please indicate which session. 

Child’s name __________________________________________ 

Number of adults attending _______________________________ 

Number of crèche places required on Thursday 17th October __________________  

Age of children_______________________ 

Mr. M.Fisher 

Headteacher 
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